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July 3, 2024 
 
Dear St. Celestine School Parents, 
 
Tomorrow is the big day! We hope to see you either in the parade or along the parade 
route. Here are some further details regarding the parade. 

 Lineup will begin at 8AM on July 4th on Fullerton Avenue. 
 The best way to enter the lineup will be from Fullerton and Thatcher 
 If you need assistance, please look for a person on a golf cart or a village shirt 

and they will help assist.   
 The parade will kick off right at 9:00 AM SHARP! 
 It will be hot please make sure you have water 
 Once we get to the end of the parade (Avenue of Flags- in the circle) make your 

way to Grand Ave to exit or in the grass area of east side of the circle (for 
walkers) that need to be picked up. 

 
If you are looking for more to do, join us at Tony D’s for Bingo and Queen of Hearts on 
July 9 at 7:30 pm. 
 
Summer fun continues for our school families. Here are pictures of more activities and 
adventures. 
 

 
 
 



Some of us brought treats to our friends in the Elmwood Park Police Department. 
 

 
 
Some of us went birdwatching with our friend, Mrs. Szeszol. 
 

 
 
 
Some of us went blueberry picking. 
 
 
Should you need anything, the school office is open from 8:00am until 1:00 pm on 
Mondays through Thursdays. We are busily getting ready for the 2024/25 school year, 
with Organization Day being on August 6 from 4:00pm until 7:00pm.  
 
Please mention us to any families looking for a new school. There is space in many 
grades and we look forward to continuing to build our wonderful St. Celestine School 
family. 
 
With Gratitude and Blessings, 
Sheila M. Klich 
Principal 

 
 




